
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
23rd February 2023  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 10 Parent Revision Skills Session – Wednesday 13th March  
 
I am writing to invite you to our Year 10 Parent Revision Skills Session on Wednesday 13th 
March. The event will run from 7.00 – 8.00pm in the theatre.  
 
During the session we will share specific ways in which you can support your child with 
revision and independent study at home. With Year 10 practice exams taking place from 17th 
June, now is the time to practise and embed effective revision skills for use beyond the 
classroom.  
 
Knowing how to revise effectively is important for two key reasons: it helps students to know 
and remember more of the content they have been taught over a long period of study; and it 
increases their confidence and reduces anxiety so they can perform their best.  
 
Your child will take part in a similar session earlier that day during normal school time. As 
such, we do not expect them to attend the evening session, though they are welcome to 
attend should you wish them to.  
 
Please confirm your attendance by completing this form: https://tinyurl.com/2k4fr87e  
   
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions on 
thompsond@hallparkacademy.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
  
Mr D Thompson  
Assistant Headteacher – Teaching and Learning, Quality Assurance and Transition  
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